
 

Introducing the Elementary Survey 

We want to know what you think about your school. There are no right or wrong answers—this is not 
a test! We just want to know how you feel. Your answers give us important information to help your 
school become even better. 

Your answers are anonymous, which means your teachers or family will not see your answers. No 
one will ever see how you filled out your own survey. 

Please read each item carefully and mark one choice for each item. Please answer all of the 
questions, or your answers won’t count, but you can mark “I prefer not to answer” if you don’t want to 
answer a question about you. If you need help reading a question, you may ask the person giving the 
survey or your teacher. 

This survey should take you about 10-15 minutes. Thank you for taking this survey! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Introducing the Middle/High School Survey 

We have asked you here to complete this survey in order to help all members of the school (students, 
parents, and school personnel) understand how you feel about your school. 

There are no right or wrong answers—this is not a test! We just want to know how you feel. Your 
responses will provide us with important information to help your school become even better. 

All of your responses are completely anonymous; your teachers and family will not see your answers. 
No one will ever see how you filled out your own survey. 

As you respond to each item, focus on your thoughts and feelings based on your own personal 
experiences as a student. Please answer all of the questions or your answers won’t be recorded, but 
you can mark “I prefer not to answer” if you don’t want to answer a question about you. If you need 
help reading a question, you may ask the person giving the survey or your teacher. 

This survey should take you approximately 10 minutes. Thank you for taking this survey! 

 


